
Antonia Hover 

¡CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/9/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04359-2025¡ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Kelly Thompson 
Monday, June 9, 2025 11:33 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Michaela Kule 
FPL SH Customer Comments - Docket No. 2025001 1 
FPL SH Pense. Customer Comments.pdf 

Please place the attached comment cards in the docket file. 

From: Julie Frazier <JFrazier@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2025 10:50 AM 
To: Kelly Thompson <KTHOMPSO@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL SH Customer Comments 

Here you are. 

Julie Frazier “.) 
Administrative Assistant 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6808 

1 



Petition for rate increase by 

Florida Power & Light Company 

DOCKET NO. 2025001 1-EI 

Address ._ '_ _ 

Name TOO1 

To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 
Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, or scan 

and email to the Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. Correspondence will 
be placed in the docket file. 

FOLD & TAPE - See back for address 

CUSTOMER COMMENTS 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ 
or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida’s 
Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 
correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 



Petition for rate increase by 

Florida Power & Light Company 

DOCKET NO. 202500 1 1 -EI 

Name ^4^ 
Ayrye / ' 

To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 
Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, or scan 

and email to the Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. Correspondence will 
be placed in the docket file. 

FOLD & TAPE - See back for address 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ 
or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida’s 
Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 
correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 


